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Happy Holidays 

Today we bid a found farewell to our year 6 pupils and wish them all the best as they    

venture onto their secondary schools. We always love to see the transformation that the 

children make throughout the year, progressing in their studies, friendships and growing in 

personality. Thank you to all our parents and carers for  your continued support with the 

events we hold throughout the year, This year’s Summer Fair was another success and we 

raised £1200! 

New Website  
We have a shiny new 
website which we are 
currently updating so 

please do take the time 
to have a look over the 

summer.  

    Find us on Twitter 
Westdale Junior School now have a Twitter account, our name is 
@WestdaleJunior so please do follow us.  
This is brand new to us and we look forward  to using it, starting 
next term. 

Year 6 at Sherwood Pines. 
As an after SATs treat—the year 6 

went to Bushcraft at Sherwood 
pines last week. A well earned,     

enjoyable afternoon. 



Westdale’s Got Talent! 
Congratulations to the winners of our Westdale’s Got Talent show which took place 

on Monday.  

Florence gave us a magical act and Eva showed us her skills on the piano.  

Everyone who took part worked really hard and all the acts were extremely enter-

taining. Well done to all involved. 

Have a Wonderful summer holiday and we look     

forward to welcoming you back at 8.40am on 

Wednesday 4th September 2019. 

Year 3 Creswell Crags 

Year 3 enjoyed their trip to Creswell 

Crags, where they learnt about and 

took part in a Stone Age cave story and 

tour, Survival Skills activities as well as 

‘Art of the Ancients’ – a fun art activity.  

Midday Supervisors 

Yesterday we waved goodbye to two of our Midday             

Supervisors;  Mrs Hunt and after 20 years working here at 

Westdale, Mrs Roberts, who has decided to retire. We thank 

them both for all of their hard work. They will be missed. 

 

If you would like to apply for one of the vacant Midday Supervisor 

roles please see our website or contact the School Business    

Manager Ms Bradley - sbradley@westdalejuniors,co,uk 


